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Businesses Impacted by Flooding 
Have Options for Financing Their 
Recovery, But They Need to do 
Some Homework
October 12, 2016

Greater Baton Rouge Business ReportMembers Rudy Aguilar and J-P Perrault were quoted in the article, 
“Businesses Impacted by Flooding Have Options for Financing Their Recovery, But They Need to do Some 
Homework,” which published Wednesday, October 12 in the Greater Baton Rouge Business Report.
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